Class Code

Faculty

Class Name

Year Level

SBI1A

Science

Biology 1.A

12,11

Unit Name

Unit Description

Biodiversity

Students investigate and describe a number of diverse
ecosystems, exploring the range of biotic and abiotic
components to understand the dynamics, diversity and
underlying unity of these systems.

SBI1T

Science

Biology 1.T

12,11

SBI3T

Science

Biology 3.T

12

Heredity and Continuity of Life

Students investigate the biochemical and cellular systems
and processes involved in the transmission of genetic
material to the next generation of cells and to offspring.

SCH1T

Science

Chemistry 1.T

12,11

Chemical Fundamentals

Students relate matter and energy in chemical reactions, as
they consider the breaking and reforming of bonds as new
substances are produced.

SCH3T

Science

Chemistry 3.T

12

SEEA

Science

Earth and Environmental Science .A

12,11

SEET

Science

Earth and Environmental Science .T

12,11

SPH1T

Science

Physics 1.T

12,11

SPH3T

Science

Physics 3.T

12

SGEA

Science

General Science.A

12,11

SGET

Science

General Science.T

12,11

SOCA

Science

Oceanography.A

12,11

SOCT

Science

Oceanography.T

12,11

Equilibrium and Redox Reactions; Students investigate acidbase equilibrium systems and their applications as well as
the principles of oxidation and reduction reactions and the
production of electricity from electrochemical cells.
Introduction; Students build on their existing knowledge of
Earth by exploring the development of understanding of
Earth's formation and its internal and surface structure.

Linear Motion and Waves

Gravity and Electromagnetism

Life and Crime

Marine Mammals

At the end of this unit students understand that Newton’s
Laws of Motion describe the relationship between the forces
acting on an object and its motion and that waves transfer
energy and that a wave model can be used to explain the
behaviour of sound and light
By the end of this unit, students understand that motion in
gravitational, electric and magnetic fields can be explained
using Newton’s Laws of Motion and transformations and
transfer of energy.

